
STHS Spring Term Welcome
All South Tahoe High School parents are invited to Spring Term
Welcome on Feb. 11 from 5-7:15pm.

This  night  gives  parents  an  opportunity  to  meet  their
student’s  teachers,  review  course  descriptions,  course
objectives,  homework  requirements,  and  grading  procedures.
Parents will learn more about the school and the programs.

A  reception  will  be  in  the  library  from  5-5:0pm.  Several
student  groups  and  community  organizations  will  be
represented. Classroom visitations will begin at 5:40pm.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/01/sths-spring-term-welcome/

